## CHRISTMAS 2020

What shall separate us from the love of God? The answer is NOTHING. We are so thankful that our Heavenly Father did not change in this year of uncertainty. It has been exciting to see His care written over so many circumstances. We sold our house during the pandemic and had to move twice. The Lord had a plan to put us at the Ethnos360 Bible Institute in Jackson for the last six weeks of Joy and Duane working there before moving to Waukesha, Wisconsin. That wasn't what we would have planned but our Father planned to give us that extra blessing.

In June we were able to buy a new home in Albion. That too was not what we were thinking at all. But we have found this to be the right place. We are in the process of doing a lot of remodeling. This has been the perfect time to work on the house with the restrictions on outside activities.

At the right time the Lord is opening more opportunities. We have had a few meetings and Dan is filling the pulpit in a church in Mason for the month of December. We are so thankful for modern technology which enables us to stay in touch with a lot of people remotely

In the middle of this crazy year our Father gave us the special blessing of a new granddaughter, Harper Jean Kimble born to Brad and Faith on July 23d.



We are very anxious to meet her in person but very thankful for Facetime!

With great joy we can report that six new churches were born this year among formerly unreached people groups.

Please join us in thanking and praising God for this year.



Dan and Kathy Stokes

908 Luther Dr. Albion, MI 49224xx